
 

 

Coronavirus response - Federation University Australia 

International student fees and academic penalty 
 
Thursday 26 March 2020 

 
Dear *|FName|*, 
 

As we have previously advised, Federation University is transitioning to online delivery from Monday 30 March 
in line with government measures to combat the spread of COVID-19. 
 
We understand you may be feeling anxious about transitioning to online learning and would like to reassure 
you of our support for you during this time. 
 
To ensure you are not impacted financially or experience unnecessary anxiety, Federation University has 
determined that where students engage with their studies any course fails this semester will incur no 
academic penalty and will not appear on student transcripts. 
 
Further to this, international students will not be required to pay fees for repeating these courses as the 
result of failure in this semester. 

 
We would like to reassure you the university is well prepared for the provision of online learning and has many 
years of experience with online delivery. Whilst the nature of your study will be different, we are confident that 
you will find your studies rewarding. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this or other matters relating to your studies please contact the support 
staff at your location.  
 
Best regards, 
 
 
Professor Helen Bartlett 
Vice-Chancellor and President 
Federation University Australia  
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